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18th Sept 2020 

 

 

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week 

Class 1:    Oliver for being so kind and helpful. 

    Layla for fantastic Maths! 

Class 2:  Jimbob for contributing great vocabulary ideas to writing. 

          Lily for super progress working with negative numbers  

Sadly Mr Wilcock left his position at school today, he will be greatly missed. We wish 
him all the best for his studies and pursuit of a new career.  

 

It’s been an exciting day today as the digger has arrived to start the work on 
the new outdoor early years area! Miss Deakin would have loved to help out 
but we refrained her from working the machinery! Mrs Gornall is getting        
creative in the shed, and the exploring rabbit hole tunnels have been delivered!  
So we can’t wait for everything to come together and our amazing outdoor area 
to be finished. 

 

 

 

 

Parent Governor Vacancy 

Just a reminder that the deadline for nominations for the parent governor vacancy is next Friday 
25th September 2020 at noon. Please don’t be shy, send your nominations into school. 

Children Information Packs 

Many thanks to everyone who has sent their information packs back, please can the remaining 
packs be sent into school on Monday as vital information is needed from them to update pupil      
records and for external agencies especially regarding the flu immunisation. 

Milk Money 

If you child would like to have milk at break time, please send £6 into school in an envelope clearly 
labelled with your child’s name. (Reception children under 5 in the Autumn Term receive milk free) 

Year 1 Eye Screening 

Year 1 children will be having a vision screening in school on Wednesday morning. 

Primary & Secondary School Places 2021 

Primary and Secondary school places for September 2021 are now open via 
www.lancashire.gov.uk/children-education-families/schools/apply-for-a-school-place/                    
The closing date for secondary places is 31.10.20 @ 11.59pm and the closing date for primary plac-
es is 15.01.21 @ 11.59pm.  

If you know anyone who wishes to view our school they are more than welcome to contact us 
to  arrange a suitable time outside of school hours. 

Lets try and raise money the easy way!  https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/ 

Diary Dates   

Thursday 1st Oct  Chippy Day (no packed lunches required) 

Tuesday 20th Oct 9.00 Flu Vaccinations  

Friday 23rd Oct  3.30 School closes for half term 

Monday 2nd November  INSET DAY 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/claughtonstmarys/

